
District 1 Meeting of Area 31 For April 2015 
April 16 2015 

Opened 7:31 PM 

Attendance: 
Kat Trails and Smiles DCM, 
Bruce C. After Dinner Group Co-DCM, 
Michael W. Better life Group GSR, Secretary, 
Derek W. East Springfiled Grp GSR 
Ed P. Second to None GSR, 
Pete C Stepping Stone GSR, 
Rogelio La Luz de un Milargo GSR, 
Dave S All About We Group GSR, 
Julio Un Nuevo Amanceer GSR 
Mark N Area 31 Alternate Delgate  

Katt opened the meeting at 7:31 With a Moment of Silence Peter read The Tradition of the month and 
Linda read the Concept for the month.  

Katt read her report fro the Feb Area report.

Bruce C. After Dinner Group -  Reported that the Group is running well with attendence between 50-70 
people on aveerage.  A suggestion was made for the group to Find a GSR since Bruce is the Co-DCM.   

Julio Un Nuevo Amanceer -  Group has still not been able to send to Area 31 With attendence being 
steady around 25-30.  

Rogelio La Luz de un Milargo The group has stable funds  for the group while attendance has been up 
and down

Pete C Stepping Stone – The group has been up and down this past month. Money has been very tight 

Derek W.  East Springfield Grp- The group over well has been doing well.  He is a new GSR and is 
learning how AA works.   

Michael W.  Better Life Group.  The group is doing well.  Last month we sent pout to to the Pie chart.  

Dave S All About We Group -  They have had a number of new members, however, money is tight.  
They do has a reserve They are hoping to have better attendance with better weather.  

Ed P. Second to None – They were not able to pie out however they as well have had more new 
members join.  They do have 2 monthly commitments for the group and they are attend well.  



New Business 
-It was noted that the Original Downtown group need support and asked GSRs to Spread  the word.  

-Old Business 

Dist 1 will hosting a meeting at the Round up on June 6th at 10 AM Topic is Utilizing your Sponsor 

Spanish Hotline – 413-734-7500 -The 3 Spanish groups is Springfield Currently pay for and maintain 
the phone.  The current cost is on average of $58  a month.  Is was asked if the current hotline could 
incorporate the Spanish Hotline.    

Kat spoke again about Dist 1 hosting a workshop however no topic has been decided suggest CSRs 
think on this for the May Meeting. 

Brain made a motion to adjourn 
Meeting closed 8:36PM 


